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Dockets
-------
EL21-99-000          Complaint, of Michael Mabee under EL21-___.

Filing Party/Contacts:

Filing Party                             Signer (Representative)              
Other Contact (Principal)               

------------                             -----------------------              
-------------------------               

Large Public Power Council               jonathan.schneider@stinson.com       
jtrotta@stinson.com                     

Basis for Intervening:
The Large Public Power Council (LPPC) represents 27 of the largest state and 
municipally-owned utilities in the nation. The members comprise the larger, 
asset-owning utilities in the public power community, owning approximately 90 
percent of the transmission assets owned by non-federal public power 
entities.  LPPC members are located throughout the nation, both within and 
outside RTO boundaries, and they are subject to the Commissionâ€™s electric 
reliability authority and regulations under Federal Power Act (â€œFPAâ€) 
section 215. 

As utilities subject to the Commission's electric reliability rules and 
regulations, including NERC's mandatory electric reliability standards, LPPC 
members as well as the consumers they serve will be directly impacted by any 
action taken by the Commission in this proceeding regarding the August 26, 
2021 Complaint filed by Michael Mabee in this proceeding.  LPPC seeks to 
intervene in this proceeding to represent the interests of these members.  
LPPC, then, has an interest in the outcome of this proceeding, and its 
involvement in this matter will promote the public interest. Good cause 
therefore exists for this motion, and LPPC requests that the Commission grant 
its motion to intervene in this proceeding.
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